
 

Reminders! 

- Please ensure your child has 

their PE kit in school; they are 

able to wear jogging bottoms 

and a long sleeve top for     

outside games.  

- Please check that the  uni-

form your child brings home 

belongs to them...we have 

some missing jumpers in the 

school. 
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Upcoming Events 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 Where did that term go to? It seems to have flown by! We are 

now two thirds of the way through the year. 

 A big thank you to those of you who attended the ROAR       

assemblies this week to celebrate your child’s good behaviour. It is a 

shame that more parents/carers from Years 5 and 6 do not attend, 

as their behaviour should particularly be recognised, as children can     

often struggle to keep to the rules as they move up through the 

school. We have now started recording warning and consequence 

cards for the next ROAR assemblies so if anyone has been issued 

with a card since the assemblies, they will count towards the end of 

term 6; this ensures that we maintain high expectations of behaviour 

at all times of the year, as some children often think that they can 

misbehave after receiving their award.  

 Can I remind you all of how important attendance is to your 

child’s education. When they miss a day from school, this can impact 

on their understanding when they return as they may have missed the 

build up to the work that they are completing when they are back. We 

do have concerns that there have been some sightings of children 

who are meant to be ill, out on the streets during the school day—if 

we feel that any parent is keeping their child off school when they 

are not sick, we will have to consider reporting to the Education     

Welfare Officer.  

 For Year 6, it is vital that between Easter and 12th May, the 

children are in school as much as possible so that they can be as    

prepared for the SATs tests as possible. Year 2 also need to be in as 

much as possible, particularly towards the end of May, when their 

SATs tests will be carried out.  

 Over the Easter holidays, there may be some development in 

the construction of the new toilet block for the end EYFS classroom. 

Whilst I cannot guarantee that this will be the case, it may be that 

the children will not be able to access around the back end of the 

school, if contractors have mobilised over the break. 

 This week, we had a number of sporting successes. The boys 

football team won by a massive 10-0 against Bean this week and the 

netball team won 10-6. Well done to both teams and all children who 

played. A number of girls from Y5 + Y6 have attended a Futsal tour-

nament at Ebbsfleet this morning—I am sure that they have had fun! 

 A big thank you to the Friends of Craylands for a great neon 

disco last week - thanks to all parents and staff who supported.  

 Today, Miss Meechan returned to school—we are glad to see 

her back. We thank Miss Marlton for all she has done in covering 

Elmer class.  

 May I wish you all a fantastic Easter! 

  Mr Hiscock (Headteacher) 
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31/3/17 Term 4 ends 

3-6/4/17 SATS Easter School  

(pupils invited already) 

18/4/17 Term 5 begins            

Y2 to take part in 

NFER trial tests 

19/4/17 Y2 to take part in 

NFER trial tests 

1/5/17 Bank Holiday—no school 

8/5/17-

25/5/17 

KS1 SATs test spread 

out 

8 - 

12/5/17 

KS2 SATs tests 

22/5/17– 

25/5/17 

Multi-cultural week 

26/5/17 INSET day — no         

children in school 

29/5/17 Bank Hol 

29/5/17

—2/6/17 

Half term 



Each week, this newsletter will celebrate all those at The Craylands School who received a 
Craylearner certificate, R.O.A.R. certificate, those chosen to be a WOW writer, SUM DOG 

results as well as announcing the weekly team winners.  

Our pupils really are champions at Craylands! 

 

 

 

Phoebe (Hungry Caterpillar) 

James (Rainbow Fish)  

Caiden (Elmer Class) 

Isobel D Gruffalo Class) 

Erin (Dahl Class) 

Ella C (Walliams Class) 

Rae (Horowitz Class) 

Shannon (Morpurgo Class) 

WOW Writers 

 

Enrika (Y1E) 

Zachary (Y2G) 

Jacob G (Y3D) 

Matthew C (Y4W) 

Bobbie Ann (Y5H) 

Cheryl (Y6M) 

 

This week’s        
winning team is... 

 

  The R.O.A.R. certificates were issued to……… 

  Isabelle N (Hungry Caterpillar)  

  Freya (Rainbow Fish)   Ethan L (Elmer Class)    

  Lenny (Gruffalo Class)     

  Jacob (Dahl Class) 

  Chloe R  (Walliams Class) 

  Finlay H (Horowitz Class) 

  Ruby (Morpurgo Class) 

           

                                SUMDOG Class winners were……….. 

 

       (   National competition over Easter hols)  
        Top 3— Callum K (Y5H), Ben S (Y2G), Seth (Y6M) 

Achievements     

outside of school                 

     

Hever 

   Good to be green behaviour 

awards… 

Elmer, Dahl,  Horowitz 


